Georgia Southern University

Digital Commons@Georgia Southern

Music Department Newsletters

Music Department News Publications

12-18-2020

Key Notes: The Newsletter of the Department of Music

Georgia Southern University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/music-newsletter



Part of the Music Commons

This newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Music Department News Publications at Digital Commons@Georgia Southern. It has been accepted for inclusion in Music Department Newsletters by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons@Georgia Southern. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu.



DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC

View this email in your browser

Season's Greetings



From the

Department of Music

Georgia Southern University

Dear Friends,

The holiday season is here again; this one will be very different for all of us. However, like every normal holiday season, 2020's is an in-between time: a time for both reflection and anticipation. We've gone through much this year (much too much). But as the year ends, there is reason to hope for brighter, more normal times to come.

Among the difficulties of this past year is that we have been separated from you, our friends and patrons. So, "until we meet again," I hope that you enjoy this, one of my personal favorite performances by Southern Chorale.

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of the Department of Music, my warmest wishes for a safe holiday season and a Happy 2021!

- Steven A. Harper, Chair

P.S. I hope the video works. Here's the URL if it doesn't: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y1BHKxa9xRq



Copyright © *2020* *DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC GEORGIA SOUTHERN UNIVERSITY*, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

P.O. BOX 8052 STATESBORO, GEORGIA 30460-8052